
 

 

December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Primary Enterprise Workshops 
 
The children in Years 3-4 will be spending a day each working with Primary Enterprise. They will take part in an 
informative and engaging workshop day that helps aid their personal development and also developed their 
understanding of money. This links closely to our Personal, Social and Health Education curriculum (PSHE) and 
will further enhance our children’s learning.  
 
During the workshops the children focus on:  

• Team building skills  
• Problem solving skills  
• Communication skills 
• Leadership skills  

 
The children in Years 3 and 4 took part in the respective workshops last year and their new session will build and 
further develop this work. 
 
Year 3: 6th February 2024 - Neighbourhood Life This programme helps children to understand what goes on in a 
neighbourhood by looking at the factors that are involved in budgeting for and building their dream home. This 
is followed by examining how their new home becomes part of the wider community.  
 
Year 4: 8th February 2024 - Urban Life We look at what urban life is. Who is responsible for deciding which 
buildings go where in a City. Families that are moving to the city and their reasons for doing so are explained. 
The advantages and disadvantages of Urban Life are discussed and students partake in a “Cost of Living “board 
game. The children are then asked to look at ways of raising funds for a local homeless shelter.  
 
Cost: We have secured a 30% discount from the Primary Enterprise team and the cost per child is £7. This is now 
payable on Parent Pay. We look forward to sharing the children’s experiences and learning via @archibaldfirst 
and our school website www.archibaldfirstschool.co.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Rebecca Turner  
Headteacher 

 


